
June has proven to be a month filled 
with new sights, unexpected 
adventures, and countless blessings 
for the NYC summer project.  From 
meeting with students on campus, 
cultural dinners, acts of service in the 
community, growing through 
evangelism training, Bible studies, 
sharing our testimonies, and one-on-
one discipleship, God has displayed 
his unlimited power in many ways 
during the project.  

Our team of 30 was able to minister 
on 8 different campuses in the city 
such as NYU, Columbia College, City 
College, and Medgar Evers College.  
In addition to having spiritual 
conversations on campus, we were 
also able to share the Gospel during 
our service projects and through 
living intentionally with people in the 
city.  During our time in the city, we 
were able to see 325 initiated 
conversations, 216 spiritual 
conversations, the Gospel was 
presented 131 times, and one person 
trusted in Christ as their personal 
Savior!

Here is what a few of our students 
are saying about how the Lord 
moved in their lives this summer:

“I shared my faith for the first time 
this summer.  I was amazed at how 
the Holy Spirit guided me to 
passages that certainly increased my 
knowledge on salvation and how to 
go about sharing that knowledge.”  -
Jubilee (one of our students from 
Campbell Univ.)

“Through this summer project, I 
learned how important it is to live an 
intentional lifestyle to glorify God. It’s 
been awesome to share the love of 
Christ with college students all over 
NYC, and I am thankful to have 
taken part in the advancement of 
God’s kingdom.”  -Matthew

Thank you for stepping out in faith 
with us to bring the Gospel to NYC 
this summer!

In other family news, we are excited 
to announce that we will be having a 
new addition to our family in January 
2015.  We are so excited about this 
blessing from the Lord.  Kinsley 
makes sure to tell EVERYONE that 
mommy has a baby in her tummy! 
Please pray for the health of both 
April and the baby!!

Ed and April Hetzel
1301 East Academy StreetFuquay Varina, NC 27526edward.hetzel@uscm.org

(919) 818-5711
www.edandapril.com

Prayer Requests:
• Praise for our new addition on 

the way!
• Pray for energy, strength, and 

wisdom as we kickoff the crazy 
fall semester in two weeks.  
Pray that God would move, 
open doors, bring favor from 
the administration, and fruit 
would be produced!

• Pray for all the freshman who 
will be coming to campus in 
the fall.  Pray that we would be 
able to effectively reach each 
of them.

• We will be hosting a huge 
outreach called the Maze on 
Aug. 26 and 27 at UNCP and 
Fayetteville State.  Pray that 
God would be preparing hearts 
and the Lord would go before 
us and work out all the details.
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Left:  Jubilee and another 
student doing Solarium, a 
picture survey, in NYC
Top:  Jubilee and April at the 
Top of the Rock
Right: Girls announcing our 
new addition!
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